
 Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Senior Families, 

  

Thank you for supporting your student through their senior year.  I want to take this time to review what 

the next 2 weeks look like for your senior. 

  

May 9th -  Senior Sunset - 6-8pm in the South Patio of Campus 

May 12-16th - Spirit Week 

May 15th - Yearbook distribution after school - There are still yearbooks available for purchase. 

May 15th and 16th - Seniors will take finals with a regular school schedule 8:00am-3:10pm. Seniors may 

return TUSD devices (laptops, charge cords, hotspots, calculators) at this time. 

May 19th-21st - Seniors do not have to attend class. 

May 22nd - Thursday morning at 8am we will have graduation rehearsal on campus for all seniors at ITHS 

who have met the requirements to graduate. All seniors participating in the commencement ceremony 

must attend rehearsal in order to participate in the evening ceremony.  

  

We look forward to celebrating your senior and his/her high school graduation on Thursday, May 22nd at 

7:00pm.  Our commencement ceremony will be held at Kino Sports Complex - North Soccer 

Stadium.  There isn't a limit to the number of guests each graduate may bring; however, seating is first 

come, first served.  You will not be able to reserve seats.  Gates will open at 6pm.  There will be a Clear Bag 

Policy that is strictly enforced for all attendees. No bags, no backpacks, no purses will be allowed in the 

graduation area.  All guests are encouraged to carpool as there is limited parking.  Please see the map 

below for parking areas.  If you plan to bring balloons or flowers for your graduate, please be considerate 

to those sitting around you and not block anyone's view of the ceremony. 

  

Graduates are expected to arrive no later than 6:00pm and report to the event center near the 

stadium.  Graduates are asked to carry their graduation gowns and put them on after being checked 

in.  Students are not allowed to decorate their graduation caps. 

  

Once the ceremony has concluded, you will not be allowed on the field.  Your graduate will exit the field 

and meet up with you in the grandstand area.  Thank you for adhering to the policies of Kino Stadium. 

  

 We are excited to celebrate with our ITHS graduating class of 2025! Please call or email me with any 

questions. 

Have a great afternoon! 

  

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 

 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 


